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Update on Progress (including issues/problems/successes) 
 
 
 

Review of Choice Based Lettings (CBL) 
 
Members completed the review of CBL following the meeting in September, and the 
recommendations were agreed by Cabinet on 8 October.   
 
The findings and recommendations can be found in the final report which is included 
elsewhere on this agenda.   
 
The Committee is also due to consider Foetal Alcohol Spectrum Disorder (FASD) 
and the Pupil Premium. 
 
 
 
Welfare Reform  
 
The Committee continues to monitor the impact of welfare reform.  In October 
Members were briefed on the roll out of Universal Credit by representatives of 
Department of Work and Pensions.   
 
The committee also took the opportunity to consider the work of the Welfare Rights 
Team.   
 
 
 
Other Work 
 
 
The Committee examined the annual overview of culture and leisure services in 
October. 
 
Members will consider the remaining overview reports relevant to its remit in 
November.  This will cover the portfolios of Corporate, and Access and Communities.  
 
 


